

CITY OF CHICAGO COMMISSION ON HUMAN RELATIONS

April 24, 2019

Brent Dornbos Chicago Association of Realtors 430 N. Michigan Ave., Suite 800 Chicago, IL 60611

Dear Brent:

Please find enclosed the Visa gift card the Chicago Association of Realtors so graciously gave to me on April 23, 2019. As I stated in my e-mail, however, City of Chicago Ethics Rules prohibit me from accepting monetary gifts for work performed in my capacity as a City employee.

I thoroughly enjoyed participating in CAR's fair housing event and I look forward to future collaborations.

Sincerely,

JoAnn Newsome

Director of Human Rights Compliance/Fair Housing